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PuASE D3ICT RIP.T TO:

Mr.11ubert J. Miller, P.E. 150 North Nichols Avenue
Section Leader Casper, Wyoming 82601
Mail Stop 483-SS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cormnission
Washingten, D.C. 20555

RE: OPI Commercial Source
Material License Appli-
cation, Cocket #40-8745

SUBJECT: Response to comments

Dear Mr. Miller:

Ogle Petroleum Inc. (OPI) is currently preparing responses to the
comments from the National Wildlife Federation and other organizations
as rapidly as possible; however, due to the large number of coments it
will be impossible to forward our responses by August 22, 1980. OPI
has been in contact with Dr. Kelly (Cak Ridge National Laboratory) con-
cerning the comments in order to provide the most meaningful assistance
to the Oak Ridge Staff.

OPI will forward its iesponses to the comments to the NRC and Dr.
Ke'ily as soon as possible. Please get in touch with :ne if there is any
specific information concerning a particular com ent that OPI can provide
at this ti=e.

Sincerely,

OGLE PETROLELN INC.

O-

Glenn J' Catchpole'
Project Manager

GJC:ln

CC: Dr. M. Kelly, Oak Ridge National Laboratory
Documents Management Branch. '
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